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Premium Group Announces Result of Primary Determination Regarding 
Eligibility Status for Prime Market 

 
Name Premium Group Co., Ltd. (Securities Code: 7199) 
Overview Premium Group received a notification from the Tokyo Stock 

Exchange on the result of primary determination regarding its 
eligibility status for continued listing criteria for the new market 
segments planned to be implemented in April 2022, and confirmed 
that it is eligible for the continued listing criteria for the Prime 
Market among the new market segments.  
Regarding procedures to select new market segments planned to be 
conducted in September 2021, such will be announced upon the 
decision to be made based on discussions at Premium Group’s board 
of directors’ meeting. 

 
 
Inquiry Tomohiro Kanazawa, managing executive officer 

TEL: +81-3-5114-5708 
Mail: ir-info@premium-group.co.jp 
URL: www.premium-group.co.jp/en/ 

 
 


